
 

Klaus Bertram appointed as member of Small and Medium Practices Committee of IFAC
 
 

NEW YORK: The Nominating Committee of the International Federation of Accountants (IFAC) 

appointed Klaus Bertram – Managing Partner of DELTA Revision GmbH, Mannheim – as mem-

ber of the Small and Medium Practices Committee (SMPC) for the period from 2016 to 2018. 

SMPC represents the interests of small and medium-sized companies and audit firms within 

IFAC. The committee plays an important role in communicating the interests of the small and 

medium-sized sector to the standard setting bodies within IFAC.   

SMPC consists of 18 members representing all major regions of the world. Klaus Bertram was 

nominated as German representative of both German member organizations of the IFAC, 

namely Institut der Wirtschaftspruefer in Deutschland e. V., Duesseldorf (IDW) and 

Wirtschaftsprueferkammer, Berlin (WPK).  

 

 

DELTA Revision GmbH is a medium-sized audit- and tax advisory firm acting throughout Germany. Apart from audit 

and financial reporting services, tax advisory and valuation services are additional and important key elements of the 

company’s business. At international level DELTA Revision GmbH is an independent member of “International Prac-

tice Group” (IPG). IPG is an association of medium-sized audit-, tax advisory- and law firms with representatives in all 

essential economic centres throughout the world.  

Further information: www.delta-revision.de 

Should you have any queries, please contact: DELTA Revision GmbH, Ulrike Koester, Harrlachweg 5, 68163 Mann-

heim, phone +49 621 122 66 50, ulrike.koester@delta-revision.de 
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